
 

 

Monday, March 30th, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 This week I will be returning back to our school building. Our staff will be beginning the 

process of opening up classrooms for students who choose to return the week of June 1st. On 

Monday, one of your children’s teachers will be calling you to see what your family’s plan is for 

June. This will be a quick conversation and if you have any questions before you make your 

decision, hopefully they will be addressed then. As outlined by the ministry, on-line learning 

will be maintained throughout June for students who will not be physically coming into the 

school. However, please be aware that the on-line portion of learning workload will be 

reduced to accommodate for teachers working with students at the school. Details about what 

on-line work will consist of will be sent home in next week’s newsletter.   

Here is what is going on this week:  

• New Math (different assignments for Grade 3 and 4) and Language Arts assignment. 

Please make sure that you email or post your child’s work for these by the end of the 

week! 

• Team Meetings on TUESDAY at 9am, THURSDAY at 2pm   

• Optional choice board attached 

• Story from Mrs.Bentley found on Teams 

Please note that my response time on Teams and e-mail may be slightly delayed this week 

as I attend staff meetings, learn health and safety protocols, prepare the classroom, etc. I will 

try my best to get back to your messages as soon as I can. If you have any questions about 

what June will look like or need some clarification, feel free to contact me. I hope to be able to 

provide enough information so your family can make an informed decision if you haven’t 

already. I appreciate your patience and support at we navigate this next chapter of 

unchartered times.   

Stay healthy and happy… 

Mrs. Tara Lyon 😊  

(604) 819-0598  
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